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NOTICE OF YOUR WATER QUALITY REPORT 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the 2016 Annual Water Quality Report is now available.  This 
report contains important information about the source and quality of your drinking water. The 
Report is a snapshot of last year’s water quality for the water system that serves your home.  This 
report is designed to inform you of the quality of water we delivered to you over the past year.  Our 
goal is to provide you a safe and dependable supply of drinking water.   
 

Please go to WWW.UIWATER.COM/MD/CCR16/145.PDF to view the Report and 
learn more about your drinking water. 
 

If you do not have internet access and would like a paper copy of your Report, please 
call (844)310-6660. If you have access to email, you may contact us at 
customerservice@uiwater.com and a copy of your report will be provided within 7 
days. 
 
We are committed to providing safe, reliable and cost effective service to our customers; a safe, 
challenging and enjoyable work environment for our employees; and a fair return for our 
shareholders, all with the underlying commitment to act with integrity, protect the environment, 
and enhance the communities we serve.  
 
The result of that commitment is a team of water quality experts who make it their job to see that 
our customers are our top priority and to provide you with the highest quality drinking water and 
service now and in the years to come. 
 
For a translation of the water quality report or to speak with someone about the report please call 
(844)310-6660.  
 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua beber. Para una traducción del 
informe sobre la calidad del agua o para hablar con alguien sobre el informe, por favor llame al 
(844)310-6660. 
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